
 

Request for Proposal 
For Architectural Services Published on April 20, 2015 

Clarification Questions 
 
The following questions have been posted to the Park City Website and 
emailed to those that hold an RFP.   
 
Published – May 5, 2015 
 

Is a Density Study part of the Scope of Work?   

Yes, a density study will be part of the scope of work. 
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